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From: Dana Siles <dana@rescuingleftovercuisine.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 4:47 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: $2320/H7400

Dear Chairman Abney and Members of the House Finance Committee,

| am writing to request that you support (S2320/H7400) and fund Healthy School Meals for All (also known as Universal
Free School Meals) in the FY25 Budget. Healthy School Meals for All means offering free breakfast and lunch to all
students, regardless of their household income, as part of the school day so they can learn and thrive. This is a necessary
step towards ensuring food security for all Rhode islanders. Thank you for your consideration.

Thank you,
Dana Siles
Pawtucket, Rl

@Rescuing Leftover Cuisine

Dana Siles

Partnerships Director
Schedule a call: calendly.com/danasiles
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